February 2016 newsletter

We are delighted to present first issue of 3" year. It has been a tremendous experience to be in
touch through our own newsletter. The first month of 2016 has been a busy month for AAAWI.
Read on...
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Mr. Manmohan President of Delhi unit of HIDA/AOTS visited Mumbai and held a very
useful seminar on 5S at MECO courtesy Mr. Premchand Goliya our president.
Interaction with Mr. Manmohan has given us a lot of insight into working of FAAAI &
SAFAAS.

One of our most important activities namely “Japanese Language Classes, got a fillip
with the start of second batch. For this AAAWI has collaborated with Mr & Mrs.
Sandeep Gupte owners of Professional Foreign Language Institute. Naturally Mr. Purav
is an integral part of this activity.

On arrival of yet another batch of interns from Japan orientation was held at “Reliance”
attended by our Mr. Anjani Agrawal and Mrs. Vasundhara Rasal.

One more orientation was held at JETRO attended by Mr. Pravin Purav and Mr. Agrawal
for the new interns.

AAAWI had a visitor from Denmark Mrs. Annette Hansen who came to specially learn
more about our experience of WNF. She was briefed by Mr. Purav.

Two important meetings were held each MC and EC.

We welcome our new members Mr. Shashikant Sharma and Mr. Mangesh Mokashi.
Some of AAAWI members along with the Interns had visited the Dahanu Facility of
Reliance Thermal Power.

Mr. Purav and Mr. Agrawal hosted a farewell dinner for Mr. Ken Yamaoto who was
accompanied by Mr. Hiroki Hanai as well. Indian Tea as a omiyage was presented to Mr.
Yamamoto.

10) Ms. Sonali will now be available in the office from 10 a.m — 6 p.m



